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2 December 2010 
 

 
Dear Resident 
 

BICENTENNIAL BIKEWAY – HALE ST WEST  
Construction commencement 

 

Brisbane City Council is pleased to announce that construction of the Bicentennial Bikeway – Hale St 
west project at Coronation Drive, Milton will commence from Monday 6 December.    
 

The project involves upgrading and widening the section of Bicentennial Bikeway from the Go Between 
Bridge and the end of recently upgraded section of the Bikeway adjacent to the ramp up to the Cribb 
Street intersection. The upgrade works will provide separation of pedestrians and cyclists to improve 
capacity and safety.  
 

During construction, the Bicentennial Bikeway from Graham Street to the Go Between Bridge will be 
closed. A temporary side track will be constructed to maintain access for cyclists during the day.  
 

Pedestrians and roller bladers 
• Pedestrians and roller bladers must exit the Bicentennial Bikeway at Graham Street, Milton or the 

Go Between Bridge and use the Coronation Drive footpath (Milton Road side) at all times. 
 

Cyclists  
• Between 5am and 8pm cyclists must use the temporary side track that will be constructed during 

November 2010.  
• Due to its limited width this side track will be reduced to one-way contra flow traffic management. 

Controllers will be onsite to manage stop/go control and delays of up to five minutes can be 
expected during peak periods. .  

• Between 8pm and 5am, cyclists must exit the Bicentennial Bikeway at Graham Street, Milton or the 
Go Between Bridge and use the alternative route. Cyclists exiting the bike path from the Go 
Between Bridge are exempt. 

  

Please see the map for details of changes to access. 
 

Work on the Hale Street west project will be between the hours of 6am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday. 
Due to the restricted work area, it is likely that construction will be undertaken on Sundays and at night. 
Every effort will be made to minimise disruption while construction work is underway. Advance 
notification of particularly noisy works or major access changes will be provided to properties within the 
works area. This project is expected to be completed in April 2011, weather permitting. 
 

Brisbane City Council is progressively upgrading the Bicentennial Bikeway, Brisbane’s busiest bikeway, 
which runs along the Brisbane River and connects the CBD to Toowong. This upgrade is part of Lord 
Mayor Campbell Newman's commitment for Brisbane City Council to provide $100 million in new 
bikeway infrastructure over four years. It is also part funded by the Queensland Government. 
 

If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact our free call information line 
on 1800 727 923, or email bikeway.projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au. For information outside of business 
hours please call Council’s 24 hour contact centre on (07) 3403 8888. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 

Michael Surawski 
Project Manager 

 
 


